
From: Mary Willson  

Sent: Friday, April 05, 2013 8:43 AM 
To: 'senator_cathy_giessel'; 'senator_fred_dyson'; Sen. Peter Micciche; Sen. Click Bishop; Sen. Lesil 

McGuire; Sen. Anna Fairclough; 'Senator_Hollis_French' 
Subject: BoG appointments 

 

Please note that the BoG is supposed to reflect a variety of interests. With the growing tourist 

industry in our state, wildlife viewing has increasing value for bringing in dollars. We need to 

think less about killing off our wildlife and more about keeping it around for everyone to enjoy! 

The BoG must have good representation from those with these values in the forefront.  I oppose 

the two present nominees, and I hope you will too.  

 


